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6th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

END OF YEAR REPORTS  

 

This year, your child’s report for the academic year 2019-20 will be posted to you over the next 

few days.  Whilst this has been a very different academic year due to Coronavirus and school 

closure, we hope that you will find it a useful and constructive document and that it gives you a 

clear and positive picture of your child’s progress at school.  We have focused on their 

achievements prior to school closure and given an indication as to whether we felt your child was 

on track to meet their current year group expectations before school closed, using any 

assessments which had been carried out prior to closure. 

 

Due to COVID-19, this year schools are not required to give parents/carers details of attendance 

at school and there are no statutory test results to report. 

 

We do not hold formal parent/carer consultation evenings in the summer term, but the teachers 

will be available to speak to you on the telephone should you wish to discuss the content of the 

report. 

 

We would invite you to provide the usual feedback on your child’s report via email to 

BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk.  In the subject line, please insert REPORT followed by the 

surname of your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 

Executive Headteacher 
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